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Minutes for October 27, 2009 conference call
Agenda

· Attendance
· The IEEE patent policy is available at the following location 
· http://standards.ieee.org/board/pat/pat-slideset.pdf 

· Approve minutes from previous conference call
· Draft Presentation to EC on PAR/5C (doc 84r1) (Mark, Ari and Mika)
· New Business

Notes

· Steve was acting secretary
· There was no objection to approving document 802.19-09/86r0, the minutes from the previous conference call
· We spoke with Gerald regarding the proposed conference call with 802.22 and requested a little more detain on the agenda for that call.  Also, we need to agree on a good time for the call that accommodates people who want to participate.

· Mark Cummings presented the updated presentation on the 802.19 PAR and group organization, document 802.19-09/84r1
· Steve explained how Mark and he had several calls with Mat Sherman, Paul Nikolich and Tony Jeffrey to discuss where the project should be placed.  Tony felt that it should not be in 802.1 and should stay in 802.19 and convert 802.19 to a WG.  Mat Sherman believes there are no rules preventing such a change. So the presentation makes that recommendation to the EC

· Mark Austin email to Mark a summary of the number of people on the conference calls which Mark Cummings will incorporate into the next version of the presentation

· Mat Sherman pointed out that we would need an election procedure before the March Plenary and that we should have Paul Nikolich review it

· Steve was encouraged to socialize the PAR/5C and the recommended new organization with other wireless working group chairs







Submission
Page 

D. Kawaguchi, Symbol Technologies
Submission
Page 

Steve Shellhammer, Qualcomm, Inc.

